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Potential new map

Dear Sarah,

As discussed please see attached a copy of a new potential map of the site.

Having read and digested the representations a lot of them are concerned with the footpath/
bridal way. If this new map was to be used as the boundary for the event, this would help to
alleviate the concern from the local residents. It would mean that the event in its entirety
would be held on private property, removing the concern from the locals that the guests of the
event will be crossing the public right of way.

This is something that we would be willing to consider in the hearing.

Will






